
SHERMAN TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
3/17/2008 

MEETING HELD AT:  Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N. Rolland Road, Weidman, MI 48893 
www.sherman-isabella.mi-twp.org 

 
Board Members Present:  Supervisor Thayne Sides, Treasurer Jane Chaffee, Clerk Denise Livermore, Trustee 
Darrel Metcalf, Trustee Garry Dutcher.   
Board Members Absent:  None 
 
Supervisor Sides called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm 
 
Supervisor Sides called for the budget review – Trustee Dutcher moved to approve the budget, Trustee Metcalf 
supported motion carried. 
 
Trustee Metcalf moved to approve the minutes of February 18, 2008 as presented, supported by Treasurer 
Chaffee, motion carried. 
 
Public Comments were held:  Jeff Clark asked for an update on what was being done on the issue of mobile 
homes in the Weidman area.   
 
Trustee Dutcher moved to approve payment of the bills, supported by Treasurer Chaffee, motion carried. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS:   
 
Trustee Dutcher moved to purchase 25 rolls of stamps, 23 for the treasurer to mail summer tax bills and 2 rolls 
for the assessor, Treasurer Chaffee supported, motion carried. 
 
Trustee Dutcher opened the Mowing/Cemetery bids and tallied and copies of the tally sheets presented to all 
present.  To be awarded sometime after interview of bidders. 
 
Road Commission plans were discussed.  Nottawa Township has asked if they can get a portion of the funding 
covered by 2% funds would Sherman be willing to cover a portion and they would cover a portion to re-do 
Woodruff Road North of Weidman 2 miles over the millpond.  Our share would be approximately $60,000.00.  
Clerk Livermore moved we approve this providing the 2% funding comes through, Trustee Dutcher supported, 
motion carried.  
 
Planning Commission – one seat has expired, one seat is coming up this summer, and we have one appointee 
who would like to be replaced prior to his term ending.  It was decided to advertise and try to have applications 
back by the next board meeting. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
 
Denise M. Livermore, Clerk 
 
 
 


